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Date:  February 7, 2023  
To:  Chairman Delperdang & the House Committee on Energy, Utilities and 

Telecommunications 
From:  City of Overland Park 
Re:  Written Testimony in Support of HB 2228 
 
Thank you for allowing the City of Overland Park to submit testimony in support of HB 2228.  
 
The City of Overland Park supports the increased use of renewable energy sources and 
incentives for residential and commercial customers to invest in energy efficient programs. The 
City utilizes renewable energy resources at several of its facilities, and HB 2228 would allow the 
City to benefit from those resources and pass those cost-savings on to our local taxpayers. The 
City also supports HB 2228 because it would potentially increase the financial benefits for our 
residents who own renewable energy resources. 
 
Thank you for allowing the City to testify on this legislation. We respectfully request that the 
Committee advance HB 2228 to the full House. 


